
 

 

Growth Statement from  
Ovilla Mayor Richard Dormier 

Via email October 22, 2021 

 

• Ovilla grows very slowly (due mostly to our low 
density with larger lots) than most areas around us.  
 

• As a result, this past year we had one new residential building 
permit issued in the City.   
 

• Most of our growth in the past 10 years has been in the 
Midlothian School District.  
 

• We do have a couple of new developments coming on line in 
the Red Oak ISD area of our City and I expect to see around 30 
to 40 houses built in your area each of the next 4 to 5 years.   


